
Thursday, October 7, 2021 I coop.com I BTS Portfolio I Contact I Archive I 

Cybersecurity Awareness Month 

October is Cybersecurity Awareness Month and NRECA has once again joined with the National Cyber Security 

Alliance and Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency as a Champion of this year's program. 

Cybersecurity Awareness Month aims to raise awareness about the importance of cybersecurity and to ensure 

that everyone has the information and tools they need to be safer online. Visit our website to learn more and find 

information and resources for cooperatives to join in the effort. 

• NRECA's Cybersecurity Awareness Month Website

Virtual Conference Opportunity: GridSecCon - Oct 18-20 

GridSecCon brings together cyber and physical security leaders from industry and government to deliver expert 

training sessions, share best practices, present lessons learned, and share effective threat mitigation programs. 

Join to hear NRECA's Emma Stewart and Doug Lambert speak about the Essence program and the cyber 

initiatives at NRECA, along with Bridgette Bourge on the how trade associations are working with their members 

to be secure. 

• Information and Registration

NRECA Cybersecurity Resources for Members 

Below are some resources from NRECA to help members assess and improve their cybersecurity: 

• Rural Cooperative Cybersecurity Capabilities (RC3) Program

Through the multi-year, public-private funding of our RC3 program, a variety of resources were developed to

assist cooperatives in understanding and advancing their cybersecurity posture. Access the resources on

our website, and read about the program in this RE Magazine article:

• RC3 Website

• RE Magazine Article

• Essence Threat Detection Tool

NRECA's Essence diagnostic tool advances detection of malicious cyberthreats on systems from the typical

months to just seconds. Read about it on our website and see how it works in our new infographic in RE

Magazine:

• Essence Website

• Essence lnfographic

Contacts: Emma Stewart, Doug Lambert and Will Hutton 












